«AddressBlock»

«ZIP_Code»





September 2017

VOLUME 51 No. 4 "An Employee Owned Company"

ISO-9001:2008 REGISTERED



Greenville Tool & Die employees working overtime on Saturday, August 19th enjoyed a rare sight when a balloon from Greenville's 53rd Annual Danish Festival landed in our parking lot. GTD is a proud sponsor of the Greenville Danish Festival Hot Air Balloon Rally, who is celebrating their 10th year participating in the festival. The balloon was launched from Klackle Orchards on the west side of town. Chase crews follow the flight of their balloons to meet them where they land - which can be just about anywhere!



Dale A. Hartway, CEO Laura Baker, Editor 1215 S. Lafayette, P.O. Box 310, Greenville, Michigan 48838 Phone: (616) 754-5693 Fax: (616) 754-5500 Website: www.gtd.com

Greenville's Back to School Bash



Julia Potter, Tristen Potter, and Ken Mankel worked the booth at Greenville Public School's 2nd Annual Back to School Bash.



With 80 vendors present, attendees enjoyed the touch a truck demonstration with a police car, ambulance, and fire truck; petting zoo; face painting; performances by Greenville High Schools theater department; and more.



GTD gave away some school supplies. Over three hundred students stopped in to see us. It was wonderful to witness the community come together for such a great event!

CLOSED SEPTEMBER 4TH

Greenville Tool & Die will be closed **Monday**, **September 4, 2017** in observance of Labor Day.



BLOOD DRIVE



American Red Cross

Together, we can save a life

Our next Red Cross Blood Drive will be held on Tuesday, September 12th, from 12:30 pm until 5:45 pm.

GTD FLU SHOT CLINIC

Wednesday, September 13, 2017 2:15 - 5:15pm



GTD employees/retirees, your spouse, and your children are eligible for onsite flu shots. Please contact Rich Ring in Human Resources for more information.

ANNUAL HEARING TEST

Employee Hearing Test

Monday, September 25, 2017

SAFETY & SUGGESTION

Travis Colter Devin Cunningham Dave Hendricks Kerry Jahns

The Safety & Suggestion Meeting will be Wednesday, September 27, 2017 - 3:30pm



HIGH OCTANE BLOODLINE



From left to right: Ken Selleck with sons Cory Selleck and AJ Selleck. All three employees of GTD enjoy some speed on their days off.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

We would like to take the opportunity to wish the following GTD employees a Happy Birthday on:

SEPTEMBER

SERVICE AWARDS



The following employees are recognized for their hard work and dedication on:

SEPTEMBER

5	Brian Lake	22 years
5	Paul Fyolek	28 years
6	Ted Murray	12 years
9	Brent Hoffman	18 years
16	John Senn	20 years
19	Herb Jones	6 years
28	Paul Arlt	2 years

Thank you all for your commitment, and the accomplishments you have brought to Greenville Tool & Die.



" NO, THAT'S NOT A BLONDE HAIR! IT'S A .0064 INCH BRASS SHAVING!"





WELCOME TO GTD



Please join us in welcoming our newest co-operative student leaner, Josh Wheaton.